
May 8, 2020 

 

USBC CANCELS 2020 CONVENTION 

The USBC Board of Directors approved a special resolution to cancel the 2020 USBC 

Convention and postpone the Annual Meeting until 2021 because of COVID-19 public health 

restrictions.  

 

The survivor luncheon and Meet the Cure ceremony will recommence during the 2021 USBC 

Convention. Current registrants for the survivor luncheon will be contacted next year to 

confirm attendance.  

 

To view Frequently Asked Questions, click here. 

 

Mother’s Day Note 

Now more than ever, we are reminded of what truly matters, and with Mother’s Day 

fast approaching, now is the time to tell the women in our lives how much we care. 
 
To honor women and moms everywhere, our partner, Susan G. Komen, has created 

free Mother’s Day e-cards you can personalized and send to the women in your life who 
you hold dear. 

 

We encourage you to take the time to spread the love this Mother’s Day. In this 

moment, we are stronger together. 

Click here to begin your love note.  

    

 

 

 

 

Pink Facts 

According to Susan G. Komen, one in eight U.S. women will be diagnosed with breast 

cancer in her lifetime. In order to be proactive, it is important to self-check and be 

aware of any abnormalities/changes with your body. Breast cancer warning signs to be 

aware of are: 

• A lump, hard knot, or thickening inside the breast or underarm area 

• Swelling, warmth, redness, or darkening 

• Irritation, dimpling, or puckering of the skin 

• New pain in one spot that doesn’t disappear 

Remember, in most situations these changes are normal, but it is important to see a 

doctor if you recognize these warning signs. For more information on detection and 

normal versus abnormal changes from Susan G. Komen, click here.  

http://usbcongress.http.internapcdn.net/usbcongress/bowl/convention/pdfs/2020/FAQConventionCancellation.pdf
https://secure.info-komen.org/site/SPageNavigator/WITHLOVEXOXO/2019/MothersDay.html?utm_source=corp_partners&utm_medium=toolkit&utm_campaign=sgkfy21_mom&s_src=7013f000000DOZxAAO
https://ww5.komen.org/BreastCancer/WhatToDoIfYouFindaLump.html


-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

If you have stories, memories, or words of encouragement you want to 

share with the community, we want to hear from you. You may even get a 

feature in the Bowl for the Cure newsletter! Please email bftc@bowl.com 

with the subject line “BFTC highlight” or you can mail a letter to: 

United States Bowling Congress 
Bowl for the Cure 

621 Six Flags Dr. 
Arlington, TX 76011 

 

Click here if you wish to donate to the cause!  

 

mailto:bftc@bowl.com
https://www.bowl.com/BFTC/Give/

